
YOU’RE INVITED 

RSVP today:
providerservices@oakstreethealth.com 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4TH  |  6PM - 8PM

The Durham
315 E Chapel Hill Street
Durham, NC 27701

Oak Street Health is hosting an Open House and we’d like you to stop by. 
We are a rapidly growing group of primary care centers created for older 
adults on Medicare. It’s part of our overall mission to rebuild healthcare as 
it should be. If you’d like to join us, we have exciting career opportunities. 
Here’s just some of what we’re offering:

� An opportunity to be part of an innovative organization
� A focus on low-income patients in need
� New facilities and friendly work environments
� Careers with great responsibility and rapid advancement
� A supportive culture

Find out more at our Open House. We look forward to seeing you!

TO OUR OAK STREET HEALTH OPEN HOUSE

Interested in physician leadership? Ask about our new
Fellowship for Value-Based Care Leadership, in partnership 
with Northwestern University - Kellogg School of Business.


